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THANK YOU!!!
Dear Readers,
A great deal of work goes into each issue – more work than most 

people can imagine. ALL of the work completed for The Journal of 
Social Work Values and Ethics is accomplished by volunteers. I want 
to give my special thanks to the following copy editor volunteers that 
have made this volume a success:

Samantha Cosgrove 
Donna DeAngelis 
Debbie Holt 
Roger Ladd 
Robert E McKinney 
Melissa A Schaub 
Laura Smith 
Dennis Verhoff
Karen Zgoda 

Everyone thanks you for your hard work.

THANK YOU!

Stephen M. Marson, Ph.D.
Editor




